
LICENSING AND SAFETY COMMITTEE 
12 MAY 2010 
8.56  - 8.58 PM 
  

 
Present: 
Councillors Mrs Ryder (Vice-Chairman), Mrs Angell, Baily, Mrs Barnard, Beadsley, Brossard, 
Finch, Leake, Osborne, Thompson, Virgo and Ms Wilson 
 
Apologies for absence were received from: 
Councillors Brunel-Walker, Burrows and Phillips 

 
 

1. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN  
RESOLVED that Councillor Brunel-Walker be elected Chairman of the Licensing and 
Safety Committee for the Municipal Year 2010/11. 
 

COUNCILLOR BRUNEL-WALKER IN THE CHAIR 

2. APPOINTMENT OF VICE-CHAIRMAN  
RESOLVED that Councillor Mrs Ryder be appointed Vice-Chairman of the Licensing 
and Safety Committee for the Municipal Year 2010/11. 

3. APPOINTMENT OF LICENSING PANEL  
RESOLVED that: 
 

(a)  The Appointment of the Licensing Panel Chairmen be deferred to the 
next meeting of the Licensing and Safety Committee. 

 
 
 
 

CHAIRMAN 
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